STATE OF GEORGIA
COUNTY OF BAKER

LOGIC AND ACCURACY TESTING PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the preparation and testing of voting system
components to be used in the June 18,2024 Primary Runoff will begin
at 9:00 a.m., on Thursday, June 6, 2024 or as soon as the database is
received if after the 6™ of June, at the County Elections office located at
167 Baker Place Newton, Georgia. Preparation and testing will continue
from day to day until complete. Representatives of political parties and
bodies, news media, and the public are permitted to observe such tests.

Baker County Elections
bd.elect@bakercountyga.com
229-734-3019




